
26 May 2011

Hello Ricardo!!

I know that you need a letter to apply for your visitors visa.  Please feel free to forward this to 
whomever you need to.  We can't wait to see you guys!!

To Whom It May Concern,

Ricardo Obregon will be travelling to Canada, with his wife, to visit Tai Graham.  They have been 
invited to stay at our family home at 927 1st Ave NW  Calgary, AB  T2N0A6.  They will be travelling 
with us to visit Banff National Park and other areas.  They will be staying for 2 or 3 months and plan on 
doing some travelling on their own as well.

While they are in Canada, they will base their travels out of our home in Calgary.  If you have any 
further questions about their visit – I will answer to the best of my knowledge.  You can contact me at 
one of the following:

Work: 916-266-2906
Mobile: 403-702-3702
Email: tai.graham@gmail.com

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Shannon Tai Graham
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